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Oppose HB 3932, 

This bill would harm the beaver population in Oregon more than you would think. 

When populations of beavers are left unchecked they overpopulate an area and are 

susceptible of spreading deadly diseases. I have seen tularemia spread through 

colonies of beavers and wipe them out completely. Trappers keep the population in 

check, strengthen the beaver colonies, and produce a higher quality of life for these 

beautiful animals. If you love our beavers then you should oppose this senseless bill. 


